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Public Hearing 
 

 
Ordinance 2024-01, Adopting the Town Budget for the Fiscal Year July 1, 2024, 
Through June 30, 2025, and Levying an Ad Valorem Tax on All Assessable 
Property Within the Town of Washington Grove. 
 
Mayor John Compton called the Public Hearing to order at 7:30 p.m., a quorum of the Town 
Council being present (Councilors Kriss Grisham, Peter Nagrod, Eva Patrone, Barbara 
Raimondo, and Mary Warfield). 
 
He explained the purpose of Ordinance 2024-01 was to meet the State of Maryland 
requirement that the municipal tax rates and budget be enacted by ordinance. He briefly 
reviewed the budget numbers in the Ordinance, which were those approved at the Annual 
Town Meeting and were not subject to alteration by the Town Council 
 
No oral testimony was offered by those present. 
 
The Public Hearing was adjourned at 7:35 pm. 
 

 
      
Kathryn L. Lehman 
Town Clerk 


